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Free Trade Area of the Americas Joint Government-Private Sector 

Committee of Experts On Electronic Commerce
Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

August 2, 1999

Distinguished Delegates, Members of the Committee:

Please find attached the submission of the Guatemalan delegation for the Final Report of the FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce, in English and in Spanish.  

My sincerest regards,

Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce

Tel:  011-246-426-0417

Fax: 011-246-427-5667

e-mail:  ddm@gwpco.com.bb
